
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

 

To:  Princeton City Council 

Date:  12-20-2022 

Regarding:  Donation for Shop with a cop (12-19-2022) and details of the event 

 

On 12/16/22 the Princeton Police Department received a donation in the amount of $700.00 

from Blue Line Overland of Booneville Arizona for our 9th Annual Shop with a Cop.  This 

generous donation along with $1000.00 donation from Walmart and a $1000.00 donation from 

Bernick’s, St. Cloud totaling $2700.00 will assist in purchasing gifts for children who reside in 

our Princeton community.   

This year Princeton Police Department entered into our 9th year of Shop with a Cop.  Officer 

Nicole Josephes has done a tremendous job starting this program and making it extremely 

successful.  The Police department have given out over 18 thousand dollars in gifts to the 

children of Princeton over the last 9 years.  Assisting the Princeton Police Department this year 

was the Sherburne and Mille Lacs County Sheriff’s Offices.   

We were able to provide gifts for 17 families within our community. 

 

I request that the council move to accept the donation from Blue Line Overland ($700.00) and 

$1000.00 from Bernick’s, of St. Cloud. 

 
 
 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 

Princeton Police Department 


